NOTE FOR THE RECORD

cc. Professor Griffiths

CHANNEL 4

I discussed with the Home Secretary's office the handling of further exchanges on Channel 4 in the light of the meeting on 26 October between Douglas Hurd and Brian Griffiths (see Brian Griffiths' minute of 27 October).

We agreed that, although Ministerial personnel at the Home Office had changed, Home Office officials would continue working on a revised package of the sort discussed on 26 October, and would advise their new Ministers to send in a further minute to this effect. It was agreed that meantime there was no need for me to send any minute responding to the earlier papers.

Ph.6.

PG

30 October 1989